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COMMENT SHEET 
 

At the recent Annual General meeting, held on May 27th, 2025, there was a discussion 
and presentation about converting the Cowichan Bay Waterworks District to the 
Cowichan Valley Regional District (CVRD). 
 
We are reaching out and encouraging homeowners to provide their thoughts and 
comments regarding this matter.  We have provided some ideas below and encourage 
all homeowners to have their say. 

 

IDEAS FOR COMMENTS: 
✓ What are your key questions that need to be answered to decide what to do?  
✓ This is an important community-based decision, what are your key 

considerations? (e.g. local control, financial capacity and access to funds, 
governance) 

✓ What is your perspective on exploring CVRD conversion?  
✓ Are you interested in supporting the exploration process?  Volunteer to be part of 

a community working committee supporting communication and community 
engagement. 

 

Complete this page or e-mail your comments to 
info@cowichanbaywater.com 

be sure to include your Name and Address 
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